Parnjit Singh

From: ppdavis <ppdavis@btinternet.com>

Sent: 30 April 2022 20:17

To: Matthew Dempsey; Planning Planning

Subject: Objection 2021/6225P - Maple House Courtyard

Dear Mr Dempsey/Planning Department.

Please register my objection to the above.

Although building work is well underway, I feel it is outrageous that you have allowed the construction of a
commercial catering enterprise without actually consulting with the residents of 30-40 Grafton Way whose
lives this will effect tremendously.

Yours sincerely

Patricia Davis
Flat 49, 30-40 Grafton Way, London WC1E 6DX



